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PARK SERVICES COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF THE  

CHIPPEWA & MULFORD PARKS  
PLAYGROUND DESIGNS PUBLIC HEARING 

PARK SERVICES 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2019 

6:30 PM 
 
Present from Skokie Park District: 

  
Khemarey Khoeun Vice President, Board of Commissioners  
Michael Alter Commissioner  
John Ohrlund Executive Director  
Corrie Guynn Superintendent of Parks  
Michelle Tuft Superintendent of Recreation & Facilities  
Stephen Ames Landscape Supervisor  
Jeff Hacker Operations Supervisor  
John Gacki Parks Supervisor  
Jim Hallm Horticulturalist  
Dima Kirland Park Services Office Manager  

 

Vice President Khoeun called the meeting to order 6:45 pm.   

Superintendent of Park Corrie Guynn presented the design for the Chippewa Park 
Playground. The design that was chosen is by Burke. Burke is giving the Park District a 
$25,000 incentive that helped in getting additional features without going over the 
budget. Other features that will be added are benches, picnic table, water fountain and 
trash cans. The surface will be Engineered Wood Fiber (EWF). The staff will start the 
demo at the end of August and installation should be completed by the end of October.  

Questions were answered by Mr. Guynn and the public is very pleased they will have a 
new playground. 

No public showed up to review the Mulford playground designs. 

 

______________________          ___________________________ 

Khemarey Khoeun                         John V. Ohrlund  
Vice President                                   Secretary 


